

**Kensington & Chelsea and Westminster School Health Service** 

2<sup>nd</sup> Floor Nightingale House St Charles Hospital London W10 6DZ

Tel: 020 3317 4460

Email: <a href="mailto:cnw-tr.kandcshs.cnwl@nhs.net">cnw-tr.kandcshs.cnwl@nhs.net</a> Website: www.schoolhealth.cnwl.nhs.uk

20/09/2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## Health Questionnaire & School Health Review for Your Child

As part of the Universal School Health Services, and in line with governmental guidance (DH, Healthy Child Programme from 5 - 19 years old, 2012) you will be asked to complete a confidential health questionnaire for your child and for your child to have a School Health Review.

The health questionnaire asks if you have health concerns or if your child has known health conditions. This enables the School Health Service to ensure we provide the correct support for your child.

The health questionnaire is completed via the link below and will be automatically sent to our team. If you are having any issues with submitting the health questionnaire then please email our team cnwtr.kandcshs.cnwl@nhs.net or call us on 020 3317 4460. The health questionnaire will be reviewed by the School Health Service who will offer advice and support to you and your child as needed. We may contact you if the School Nurse has identified any concerns.

Health questionnaire link: https://www.cnwl.nhs.uk/services/community-services/kensington-and-chelsea-andwestminster-school-health-service/kensington-and-chelsea-school-health-service-questionnaire

Thank you in advance for completing the Parent Health Questionnaire and please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours Sincerely.

## Marta Thlon

Marta Thlon Interim Service Lead for KCW School Health

CNWL share your clinical information with other healthcare professionals involved in your care, to support better informed clinical treatment and help reduce clinical risk. A patient information leaflet is available on request from services and further details can be found on the Trust website









